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Alabama Power

' l the southern electric system

January 3, 1983

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II, Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street, N. W.

Atlanta, GA 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O0'Reilly

Joseph M, Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
1,E. Builetin No. 82-04

Gentlemen:

1.E. Bulletin No. 82-04 requires Alabama Power Company to respond
by March 2, 1983 on the use of Bunker Ramo electrical penetrations for
safety- related systems at Farley Nuclear Plant. No Bunker Ramo
electrical penetrations are installed or planned to be installed in
safety-related systems at Farley Nuclear Plant; therefore, no further
response will be made to this bulletin,

If you have any questions, please advise.
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cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. S. A, Varga
Mr. E. A, Reeves
Mr. W. H. Bradford
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Yours very truly,

Al

SWORN TO AND SUBSCRIBED BEFORE ME

THIS 22 DAY OF ,_,é..,{,a , 1983
. iot!ry Pbbilc
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